
UNITED STATES
   NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

    REGION I
475 ALLENDALE ROAD

KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406-1415 

June 7, 2005

Docket No. 04000791 License No. SMB-151
Control No. 137125

Kevin Doyle
Vice President, Environment Health & Safety
United Technologies Corporation
Pratt & Whitney
400 Main Street 
Mail/Stop 124-26
East Hartford, CT 06108

SUBJECT: UNITED TECHNOLOGIES CORPORATION, ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF TIMELY
RECEIPT OF RENEWAL APPLICATION, CONTROL NO. 137125

Dear Mr. Doyle:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your application for renewal of the materials license identified
above.  Your application is deemed timely filed, and accordingly, the license will not expire until
final action has been taken by this office.

Any correspondence regarding the renewal application should reference the control number
specified above.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Michael Perkins

Michael Perkins
Senior Processing Assistant
Licensing Assistance Team
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

cc:
Carlos J. Rivera, Radiation Safety Officer



K. Doyle 2
United Technologies Corporation
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